
4/10/96 Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc. Board Meeting

1. Anne Braddock suggested to the board a workshop by Noelle Olsen on wearable art
on a Saturday in August. The board encouraged her to make arrangements, and
Anne will look into getting a room at the Community Center.

2. Maggie Godwin reminded the board that the Los Osos Quilt Show is May 4.
3. Judy Gorrindo discussed future programs. There will be a program on fabric dyeing

in August to be held either at Oak Park or the Samarkand craft room. The board
favored Oak Park.

4. Betty Kelly sent a request for a Guild discount to the Cotton Ball shop in Morro Bay.
5. Carol Fay reported for Kristin Otte that membership is approximately 200 people.
6. Maggie said that Harriet Burke is making the Opportunity Quilt for this year, and it

will be presented to the Guild at the April meeting.
7. Kristin Otte will send That Patchwork Place a newsletter each month in response to

their book donations. A thank you- note will be sent once a year.
8. Lynn reminded the board that the deadline for the newsletter is the first of the month.
9. Cathy Rampton urged board members to support block-of-the-month.
10. Carol Fay announced that the current budget will not be published in the newsletter

but will be available to any member for inspection.
11. Kathy Doughty reported that $140 was raised from the donated yarn, and the

proceeds will be given to the guild.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Eardley
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